
From: DOREEN MEFFERT
To: HDC
Subject: Inglis House preservation
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2017 5:09:24 PM

We feels strongly that the Inglis house should be preserved and that an historic district should
be approved and created by the City Council.

This house is a real treasure to the greater Ann Arbor community and in time will only
become more and more so!

Cordially,

Doreen & Rudy Meffert

810 229 8233 cell
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